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Comments: Good afternoon,

I was born in the Flathead valley and have seen many changes here and across Montana. I've always loved the
Swan, as the Flathead becomes more crowded my family and | have sought out other areas where we could
recreate and enjoy the solace and beauty that Montana provides. One of the areas we found ourselves going to
increasingly is Holland Lake. We love the peaceful and remote character of the lake and surrounding areas.
While we understand the buildings need maintenance and businesses need to be profitable, we oppose this
development as proposed. An environmental impact study needs to be done and a plan submitted the maintains
open spaces and the character of the lake and land around it while providing accessibility and a pleasant
experience that is within the reach of ordinary residents and visitors. I'm not against progress but we must
recognize the value of having places to go that don't have every amenity and respect and nurture the
environment that draws us to these places for respite and enjoyment. Please listen to those of us that have lived
here for generations and worked to preserve the remote beauty of our amazing state.

Very Respectfully,
Colby Lenz



